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October 23,2003 

HRC, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5102 
Midland, TX 88241 

Attention: Gary M. Schubert 

Re: Extension of Administrative Order SWD-827 

Dear Mr. Schubert: 

As per your request on behalf of HRC, Inc. received in this office September 19, 2003, and for 
the reasons outlined in your letter, a one-year extension in which to convert to injection the 
Goodwin State Well No. 1, approved by Division Order No. SWD-827, is hereby granted. 

The injection authority for this well shall expire on October 11, 2004, i f the operator has 
not commenced injection operations. 

Sincerely, 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
State Land Office - Minerals Management Division 
File SWD-827 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.iis 



HRC, Inc. 
P.O. Box 5102 

Hobbs, NM 88241 
(505)393-3194 

September 17,2003 

'̂Conservaf/ono/ws/on 

Ms. Lori Wrotenbery 
Oil Conversation Division 
12220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 

Re; Administrative order SWD-827 
HRC,Inc. 

Ms. Wrotenbury, 

I would respectfully request an extension of one year from today's date of the above 
mentioned administrative order. I expect to begin operations immediately after receiving 
the extension from you and completing a surface use agreement from the New Mexico 
Land Office. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Gary M. Schubert 


